
DE Committee 
Recommendation

A motion was made to recommend to the Academic 
Senate for Spring 2021 semester, in the scenario that 
we are not yet on campus due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, to remain mostly asynchronous. If 
synchronous components are requested, they should 
follow the hybrid model where synchronous days and 
times are explicitly stated on the Schedule. All courses 
should heed to the Course Outline of Record, including 
the Curriculum Committee-approved DE Addendum. If a 
course will have synchronous components, that must 
be approved by the Dean.
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